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It’s that time of year! Enclosed in this bill, we 
provide a voucher to help you clean out those 
old paint cans, batteries, pesticides, and other 
household hazardous waste that’s been hanging 
around your home.

Take a moment to read through the voucher 
carefully to understand the program rules. On the 
right side, we’ve put together a quick checklist so 
you’ll be well-prepared before dropping off those 
HHW items.

And here’s the best part – you can use this 
voucher to dispose of up to 50 pounds of these 
items on our dime! But only during the program 
months: July, August, and September 2024. Need 
to get rid of HHW during a non-program month?  
GrayMar is open year-round but regular pricing 
will apply outside of the WM program. Visit their 
website or call (866) 472-9627 for information.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: FREE 
HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE 
DISPOSAL AHEAD

Go to GrayMarenvironmental.com 
to schedule your appointment in 
advance. 

(PRE) DROP-OFF CHECKLIST

Screen your home to sort only 
acceptable HHW items. See 
details on your voucher.

Bring the enclosed voucher 
and present it at the time of 
service.

Make sure to schedule your 
appointment during July, 
August, and September.

Say hello to safe and free 
household hazardous waste 
disposal.
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TAKE CHARGE, SAVE TIME

Embrace the flexibility of 
managing waste services at your 
convenience. Save time and 
discover the ease of WM’s online 
features. Scan to download the My 
WM app or visit wm.com/login to 
manage your waste account.

Excess Waste Seasonal Alternatives
Curbside Collection

Spring is here, and for many homeowners 
that means yard and housework. WM wants 
to remind you about a service option that 
will make those tasks a bit easier. During the 
months of May and November residential 
customers in Washoe County may leave an 
additional six bags, boxes or bundles (not to 
exceed 3’ x 3’ x 3’ and 50 pounds) outside the 
container on their service day without using an 
excess waste sticker.

Transfer Station Drop-off

Residents can also dispose of one standard 
pickup truck load of waste (3 cubic yards) at 
the transfer stations four times per year at no 
additional cost.

Transfer stations are located at 13890 Mt. 
Anderson Street and 1390 E. Commercial 
Row, in Reno. Customers must show a recent 
trash bill or identification matching the service 
address on their bill and be current in their 
payments. Dumps made on behalf of another 
customer require a note of permission from 
the account holder. Residential dumps are not 
intended for use by a commercial hauler.


